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HOW TO OBTAIN A PREADMISSION LETTER FOR A DOCTORATE MOBILITY STAY AT THE 

UNIVERSITY OF GRANADA: 

To obtain a pre-admission letter, it will be necessary to contact a researcher from the 

University of Granada who is part of a Doctoral Programme and who is willing to supervise 

your doctoral research during your stay. For this reason, we recommend that in your message 

requesting pre-admission you briefly state your interests and attach your CV. 

Once you have found the supervisor, you need to agree with him or her on the work plan that 

you are going to carry out. For this you have to use the work plan template that we have 

provided you with and that you will have to upload to the online application. 

The work plan must be signed by you and by two people from the UGR: the Coordinator of the 

Doctoral Programme to which the supervisor belongs, and by the supervisor himself. 

You can find a list of doctoral programmes offered at the UGR at this link: sl.ugr.es/09pp 

If you do not receive a response from the supervisor you have chosen within a reasonable 

time, we recommend that you ask the Coordinator of the Doctoral Programme for help. If you 

are not sure who can supervise your doctoral work, you can also ask the Coordinator of the 

Doctoral programme to recommend a supervisor who is related to your work. If you do not 

receive any response, please contact the International School for Posgraduate Studies 

(epinternacional@ugr.es) for help in contacting a person to supervise your mobility. 

Through the following link you can find relevant information about the Erasmus + KA107 

Mobility program at the University of Granada: sl.ugr.es/0aMZ 

Once you have the work plan ready with all the necessary signatures, you can apply online and 

upload the work plan along with a copy of your passport. If the work plan is not filled with all 

the signatures we will not be able to continue with your admission. 

 

 


